Zeta Productions Inc.
Block A-400, 2261 Keating Cross Road Saanichton, BC V8M 2A6
0:778.426.0916 C: 250.889.6399 office@superpupsprod.com

Dear Residents of Duncan,

Air Bud Entertainment will be filming scenes for a new TV series titled “Super Pupz” in Duncan on
Tuesday, September 29%. There will be filming happening around Craig Street, Kenneth Street
and City Square. There will be road closures in place from 7:00AM to 10:00PM on Tuesday. Craig
Street will be closed to vehicles from Station Street to Ingrim Street. Kenneth Street will be
closed to vehicles from Canada Avenue to Jubilee Street.

We will be using artificial smoke and lighting effects on set to simulate a fire scene. There will not
be any real fire being used.

Businesses will be open as usual. Production Assistants will be on site to assist public and
conduct intermittent pedestrian control for safety and to film our scenes. If you have any
questions or concerns, please contact Laura Jennifer Russell, Cowichan Valley Film Liaison at
250-732-1419. Alternatively, you can contact Nathan Lomax, Location Manager at 250-889-6399.

Air Bud Entertainment would like to thank residents, businesses and the City of Duncan for their
patience and support of the film industry on Vancouver Island.



